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Chatham County Police Department Investigating Armed Robbery 
  

Chatham County, GA -- (January 11, 2022) — The Chatham County Police Department is 

investigating an armed robbery that happened at a local retail outlet on Saturday, January 8, 

2022. 

 

Employees of Beall’s Outlet on Gateway Boulevard told investigators they were closing the store 

for the evening when an armed man came into the business and demanded money from the 

register.  No employees were injured in the incident, and the suspect fled on foot. 

 

Detectives are working to get a complete description of the suspect. Anyone with information 

about this crime is asked to call Chatham County Police Department detectives at 912-651-4717, 

or Crime Stoppers at 912-234-2020, where tipsters are anonymous and may qualify for a cash 

reward. 
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